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Dear Parents/Carers,

Class 14 have been chosen to represent Redscope at the ‘Show Racism the Red
Card’ event at the New York Stadium on Thursday 13™ October 2022.

The children will be transported by minibus or staff car and accompanied by school
staff. The visit is within the school day and is due to finish at the stadium at 3pm.
This will mean that there will be a delay in the children coming back to school.
Please meet your child in the KS1 playground.

The children will be taking part in workshops and preparing materials to then share in
assembly. We believe that there will be a player visit so children may want to take
something to be autographed if they choose.

As the children are representing school, there will be no charge for this visit.

Please ensure children are wearing sensible shoes and a full school uniform. The
children will require a warm coat as they will be eating lunch within the outdoor
stadium seating and will also have a stadium tour. All children will also need to take
a packed lunch and a water bottle. If your child has free school meals and you would
like them to have a school packed lunch on the day, please notify the school office.

Please give consent for your child to attend the visit via arbour.

We hope this will be a fantastic experience for the children.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Alison Bradbury
Headteacher

Redscope Primary School
Kimberworth Park Road, Rotherham, S61 3|T
Tel: 01709 740350
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